From: Katherine Wilkinson - Strategic Development Engineer_

Sent: 09 December 2022 18:34

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>

Cc:

Subject: S62A-2022-0012 Land East of Station Road Highways CIL COMPLIANCE update
Dear Mark

Please find attached an updated CIL compliance table for highways. The details of which have been
shared with the applicant for discussion on Monday.

Kind regards
Katherine

Katherine Wilkinson | Strategic Development Engineer
Strategic Development

Essex
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